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I support the MPCA's efforts to identify 2,395 will rice producing waters and to add 20 additional
wild rice waters impaired due to sulfate, although the MPCA should add Dark Lake to the list of
impaired waters. 

My biggest concern is that there is no commitment to actually reduce the sulfate and mercury
pollution in these waters. That is crucial. 

You may wonder why I am writing from Michigan. I lived in Duluth for over 30 years and I still
care about Minnesota's waters.


